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Mandi Crishon is the Regional Audiology Consultant in the East Central       

region of Indiana.  She attended Ball State University, where she received 

her bachelor's degree, cum laude, in Speech Language Pathology in 2006 

and her doctorate degree, magna cum laude, in Audiology in 2010. In addi-

tion to being an EHDI consultant, she also works part-time at the Richard L. 

Roudebush VA Medical Center in Indianapolis and performs vestibular test-

ing at Midwest Ear Institute.  Mandi enjoys doing something different every 

day and feels her diverse experience within the audiology field is a reflection 

of that. In her free time, she enjoys spending time with her husband and two 

children.  
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Please join us for an exciting one-day program        

specifically designed for pediatric audiologists! 

“Diagnosis and Management of Hearing Loss in   

Children: Setting the Stage for Auditory Experience”  

 

Friday, July 21, 2017                     8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.     

Government Center, Indianapolis, Indiana  

 

Ryan W. McCreery, Ph.D.  

Director of the Center for Audiology          

Boys Town National Research Hospital  
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The Baby Friendly Hospital Initiative (BFHI), also known as Baby Friendly Initiative (BFI), is a worldwide 

program of the World Health Organization and UNICEF. BFI birthing facilities promote breastfeeding 

and the practice of mothers and infants remaining together throughout the hospital stay. Becoming a 

Baby Friendly facility requires intensive training for birthing facility employees to ensure evidence-

based maternity care, with the goal of achieving optimal infant feeding outcomes and mother/baby 

bonding.  

Since several (13) Indiana birthing facilities are now Baby Friendly, EHDI would like to provide sugges-

tions for a successful hearing screening, which requires a quiet environment.  Hospital personnel are 

encouraged to screen hearing only in a quiet environment in an effort to obtain accurate results.  

· Limit attendance during the screening to only the mom and baby. 

- Ensure visitors and staff will not enter the room by placing a sign on the door to let them know a hear-

ing screening is taking place.  

- Provide instructions to mom prior to the screening, reminding her of the need for quiet until the end. 

· Turn off televisions, radios, cell phones, etc. 

· Sample instructions: “Hello, my name is _____. I’m going to be doing your baby’s hearing screening 

today.  I’ll be placing a few sensors on his/her skin or tips in his/her ears. Hearing screenings do 

not hurt your baby! This will allow me to screen your baby’s hearing. However, in order to get an 

accurate test, everything and everyone else in the room should remain quiet.  I will be happy to an-

swer any questions you may have after the screening. I will let you know when we get started, I first 

need to prep the baby for the test.” 
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Have questions?  Please contact us to let us know of 

information you would like to see in future newsletters! 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

April 29, 2017:  HEAR Indiana “Talk, Walk Run” at Ft. Harrison State Park 

   Registration link:  http://www.hearindiana.org 

July 21, 2017:  EHDI Pediatric Audiology Conference:   

   Diagnosis and Management of Hearing Loss in Children” Ryan McCreery, Ph.D. 

July 29, 2017  Indiana Hands & Voices Polo Party and Fundraiser, Zionsville, IN  

   Advance ticket sales and auction items: www.inhandsandvoices.org 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/World_Health_Organization
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/UNICEF


There are approximately          midwives practicing in the state of Indiana. In our efforts to improve       

collaboration between all health care providers involved in childbirth, we have provided the following 

true/false             

TRUE OR FALSE? 

Midwives have no formal education                

FALSE: As of 2010, midwives are requieed to have a master’s degree in order to practice midwifery. 

Midwives work with physicians?   

TRUE: Midwives work will all memebers of the health care team, including physicians.  

Midwviews only focus on pregnancy and birth.  

FALSE: Midwives provide health care services to wome in all stages of life including general health, 

screenigns/vaccinations, pregnancy and childbirth, postpartum care and gynecologica care.  

Midwives can prescribe medications iand order laboratory tests.  

TRUE: Midwives are licensed to prescribe a full range of substances, medications, and treatments, including pain control 

medications and birth control. They can also order needed medical tests within their scope of practice and consistent with 

state laws and practice guidelines. 

Midwives only attend childbirth in homes. 

FALSE: Midwives practice in many different settings, including hospitals, medical offices, free-standing birth centers, clin-

ics, and/or private settings. In 2012, about 95% of births attended by midwives in the United States were in hospitals. 

A midwife is the same as a doula. 

FALSE: While a doula may offer the same emotional and physical support to a woman during labor as a midwife does, she 
doesn’t provide medical care or deliver babies.  

 

Midwives are licensed to prescribe a full 

MISCONCEPTIONS ABOUT MIDWIVES 

Indiana EHDI Matters 

In the next newsletter…. 

 

HAAPI: Hearing Aid Assistance Program of Indiana provides hearing 

aids for deaf and hard of hearing children in the state of Indiana 
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There are nearly 100 midwives in the State of Indiana. To improve collaboration between all 

healthcare providers involved in the pre/peri/post birthing processes, we have provided the following 

information regarding midwives.              

Midwives have no formal education                

 FALSE: There are several types of practicing midwives. Certified professional midwives and  

 certified nurse midwives obtain certification that requires education and practicum experience.  

Midwives do not work with physicians   

 FALSE: Midwives work with all members of the healthcare team, including physicians.  

Midwives only focus on pregnancy and birth.  

 FALSE: Midwives provide healthcare services to women in all stages of life, including general 

 health, screenings/vaccinations, pregnancy and childbirth, postpartum and gynecological care.  

Midwives administer medications and order laboratory tests.  

 TRUE: Depending on the type of certification, a midwife can administer certain medications 

 and order laboratory tests as allowed under Indiana law.   

Midwives only attend childbirth in homes. 

 FALSE: Certified professional midwives practice primarily in homes. Certified nurse midwives 

 practice in different settings, including hospitals, medical offices, free-standing birth centers, 

 clinics, and private settings.  

A midwife is the same as a doula. 

 FALSE: While a doula may offer the same emotional and physical support to a woman during 
 labor as a midwife does, a doula is trained to focus primarily on labor support. 

http://www.frontier.edu/news/busting-midwifery-myths  

https://www.todaysparent.com/pregnancy/being-pregnant/myths-of-

midwifery/ 

https://www.urmc.rochester.edu/patients-families/health-



Indiana EHDI Staff 

Director:                                                     

Rebekah F. Cunningham, Ph.D. 

Phone: 317.232.0972 

Fax: 317.925.0888 

E-mail: RCunningham@isdh.in.gov 

 

Follow-Up Coordinator:                         

Alyssa K. Rex, Au.D. 

Phone: 317.233.1264 

Fax: 317.925.0888 

E-mail: ARex@isdh.in.gov  

 

Parent Consultants:  Julie Swaim and Lisa 

Wolfe            

Guide By Your Side Coordinator:             

Lisa Condes, M.S. 

Guide By Your Side Outreach Coordinator:  

Mariana Barquet 

Regional Consultants:  

Mandi Crishon, Au.D. 

Hala Elsisy, Ph.D 

Suzanne Foley, M.S. 

Debbie Force, M.A. 

Nancy Nelson, Au.D. 

Alison Schortgen, Au.D.. 

Loreen Zimmerman, Au.D. 

We’re on the web!  Check out 

our website at: 

www.hearing.in.gov 

Indiana State Department of Health 

Division of Maternal and Child Health 

- Genomics and Newborn Screening 

Early Hearing Detection and 

Intervention (EHDI Program) 

 

2 N. Meridian St. 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 

Guide By Your Side Parent Guides: 

Stacy Allgeier        Amy Weilbaker 

Mariana Barquet  Sara MacGregor 

Jamie Donsbach   Jenny Scheiderer 

Erin Fallat              Laura Ryan 

Joanna Sichts 
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IMPORTANT LINKS 

 

Joint Commission on Infant Hearing 

http://www.jcih.org 

 

National Center for Hearing  

Assessment and Management 

http://www.infanthearing.org 

 


